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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming pupils tomorrow. 
 
Pupils will be expected to wear blazers to school, despite the brief period of hot weather.  We must start term with 
the highest expectations.  Please don’t be anxious as pupils will be able to remove these in class when given 
permission and outside during break and lunch.  The building is cool in the corridor areas and pupils should move 
quickly and cleanly between lessons minimising time outside.  I am confident pupils will be safe and comfortable; they 
should ensure they don’t wear jumpers and take advantage of the tailored shorts and short-sleeved shirt options.  
Pupils should of course have a recyclable bottle of water at all times and there are plenty of water fountains around 
the school to refill these. 
 
All the best 
 

 
Emma Hillman 
Headteacher  
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